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Dear Parent/Carer,         17 May 2023 
 
To acknowledge the end of the school year and celebrate activities week. I would like to invite your 

daughter/ward to attend a trip out of school to ‘Chessington World of Adventures’.  

Chessington is a theme park, with a zoo and aquarium. The park itself has 35 rides, 5 thrill seeking 

roller-coasters and 2 awesome water rides.  

This year there will be 63 spaces across Walderslade Girls, for year 7 and 8 students only. The trip 

will take place on Monday 17th July 2023.  

 

The students are welcome to bring food, snacks and drinks with them, as they will be allowed to eat 

throughout the day. The students who receive a free school meal, will also have lunch provided for 

them. The plan for the day will look like this: 

 

• Students to arrive at school for 7:15am, as we are departing from the Greenacre site at 

7:30am.  

• Students will have access to ‘Chessington World of Adventures’ for a full day, they will be 

placed in small groups and staff will be available for them at a range of access points all 

throughout the day.  

• Students will be departing Chessington at 4:00pm, travelling back to Greenacre/Walderslade 

where they will need to make their own way home.  

 

If you would like your daughter/ward to participate, please complete the payment on parent pay, 

which will be live from Monday 22nd May 2023. The places are on a first come first serve basis.  

The cost of the trip will be £36.50 and can be paid in two instalments of £18.25. 

If your daughter/ward is successful in gaining a space on the trip we will be in contact with finer details 

nearer the time.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Ms M Noor 
Teacher of Business          
Greenacre Academy 
01634 861596  
 


